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Our student enrollment has remained steady at 71.  

6th – 23.  7th – 24.  8th – 24.  

Attendance is right at 89% Since April 1.  

 

As you probably know by now, the 8th Grade Survival Overnight had to be 

cancelled due to our lead having to be out on leave.  I know that is disappointing, 

but these things happen and we adjust the best we can.  This is just one of those 

we couldn’t bring together last minute.  That said, We do have the 8th grade trip to 

Ketchikan on Tuesday, 5/22.  As you probably will hear from Mrs. Hudson, that is 

the day the 5th Grade will come through the building.  We also have Field Day 

coming up and of course Promotion on Thursday, 5/29.   

 

It’s good to start seeing the finish line for the year.  It’s a busy time for sure, and I 

know that just about everyone is ready to take some time and get refreshed or 

jump into their summer activities.   

 

AD Activities: 

NONE!!  Lots of HS events, but I’ll leave that to Mr. Nigus.   

 
I want to close this final MS Board Report of the 24-25 school year by 
acknowledging the CLMS Staff.  They are an incredible team!  I don’t 
know if you are aware of how great they are.  The camaraderie, the 
teamwork, the loyalty, the cohesiveness of the entire group is something 
I truly admire.  It wasn’t always perfect, but that happens when a new 
administrator comes into a building with a staff that has already spent 
time learning with each other.  This is what I’ll say; I never had to worry 
about things getting done, and in the end everyone stuck together.  This 
is a quality group of people and I have enjoyed working with everyone.  
SO… Jamie, Mr. Horsley, Tami, Lily, Colton, Sandra, Chelsea, Ms. 
Denney, Ms. Parise, Ms. Cook, Mrs. Martinez, Mrs. Porter, Adrian, Mrs. 
Brendible; I could not be more proud to work for you or more sincere 
when I say thank you for the support you have given me this past year. 


